
Good evening,

I would like to object to the plan to build a crematorium at Firs Farm. My young family 
and I regularly visit Firs Farm Wetlands to exercise on scooters or bikes, and building a 
crematorium in the middle would compromise the paths we use and cause huge disruption 
to this hugely valued local green space. It would also prevent the Friends of Firs Farm 
from building the community hub they had planned and be to the detriment of the water 
voles who have taken up residence in the wetlands. 

Please remove all reference to Firs Farm Wetlands from Policy SP CL4. 

Kind regards 
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